
  
 
Thursday, September 29, 2022 

 
 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
   

• Registration closes tomorrow for the World Language Assessment! Students who can 
read, write, speak and understand a non-English language are strongly encouraged to 
sign up. Visit the Treasurer to complete the registration form and pay the $10 fee. 
Test dates are October 20th and 26th. 

• Attention freshmen! Today, RIGHT NOW, is you last chance to vote for who will 
represent your class.  Voting closes at 9:50. The link to vote is in your school email.  
Make sure your voice is heard and cast your vote! Senators will be announced on 
Monday. 

• Hot cocoa AND hand warmers?!?! FOR FREE??  Yes! But only if you come to Lincoln 
field tonight at 7pm for our Pack the Stands girls' soccer game!  Pack the Stands 
means that out of all the games for the whole season, if you're going to come to one, 
THIS IS THE ONE!!!  There will be free stuff (did we mention hot cocoa and 
handwarmer?!?! and FANS and fun! See you tonight!" 

• 3$ T-SHIRTS! I REPEAT, 3$ T-SHIRTS! The Vintage Seagull is now open for all your 
affordable EHS spirit gear needs.  Come shop with us every Thursday in the cafeteria 
at both lunches 

• Calling all clubs! There is a mandatory meeting for all club presidents, secretaries, 
and treasurers or executives in general for clubs after school TODAY in Ms. Scotts 
room S201. Please be there to learn essential club skills like filling out PO’s and 
taking minutes. See you there! 

• This is the last week to sign up for the fall World Language Assessment! If you read, 
write, speak, and understand a non-English language, you could earn up to four 
World Language credits by taking the WLA. Visit the Treasurer to complete the 
registration form and pay the $10 fee. Registration closes September 30th and test 
dates are October 20th and 26th. 

• Attention Juniors & Seniors! We are excited to host the University of Arizona this 
Thursday during 2nd lunch in the Career Center. If you are interested in becoming a 
Wildcat or would like learn more about the University of Arizona, stop by the Career 
Center in A107 to get a special presentation pass before Thursday’s presentation. 
Students must have a pass to attend.” 

• Attention Juniors and Seniors: Everett High is headed to the Black College Expo on 
Saturday, November 5. If you are interested in attending this awesome event 
featuring over 30 colleges and universities and tons of scholarships, stop by the 
Career Center to get a field trip form today! 
 

Today in sports 

• Swim at Marysville Getchell at 3:30 

• Tennis at Marysville Getchell at 3:30 

• Soccer vs Arlington at 7:00 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  
 

 
 

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


